2 SHORT COURSE GRANTS - REVISED ARRANGEMENTS FOR ACCESS TO SMALL
GRANTS FOR MUSICAL ACTIVITIES (AN204-2008)

Following the merger of the former Leisure and Arts and Communities Departments, a review of the
several grant funds administered by the Leisure and Communities Department has been undertaken,
and a more consistent approach to the advertising, eligibility criteria, and assessment processes of the
various funds has been put in place.

A consequence of this review is that the previous Short Course Grants, which provided 10 grants of
£50, is going to be absorbed into the Dundee Musicians Award fund, in April 2009.

The Short Course fund will continue in its current form for the remainder of the 2008-2009 financial
year. Thereafter, the criteria of the Dundee Musicians Award will apply, and this information, together
with the current deadlines for the award, will be posted on the www.dundeecity.gov.uk website .
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